
QUESTION ON NOTICE 

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY ECONOMY AND INFRASTRUCTURE COMMITTEE 

Inquiry into Workplace Surveillance 

East Melbourne – Thursday 26 September 2024 

 Anthony CIANFLONE: I am just curious to know – we have heard some amazing evidence from 
quite a few witnesses – what is Ai Group’s view around the opportunity for artificial intelligence, AI, and 
even neurotechnology to potentially be rolled out into the workforce in the coming years? 

Australian Industry Group taken on notice response  

Ai Group’s view is that artificial intelligence and neurotechnology can increasingly provide substantial 
benefits for workers, businesses, and the community, particularly in relation to new capacities for the 
identification and control of risks to health and safety. We refer the Committee to paragraphs 13-22 of our 
submission which provides examples of what is currently being used by members and their workers. 

 


